Andy Bracey

From:

robert@orridge.com

Sent:

01 July 2014 18:06

To:

Andy Bracey

Subject:

RE: Proposed changes to parking restrictions - outcome of informal consultation

Dear Andy
These all seem appropriate. Thanks
Regards Cllr. Orridge

From: Andy Bracey [mailto:Andy.Bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk]

Sent: 27 June 2014 09:02

To: Cllr Davison, Jill; Cllr Davison, Richard; Cllr Scholey, John; Cllr Orridge, Robert

Cc: Cllr Hogarth, Roddy; 'Steven.Noad@kent.gov.uk'; Gary Connor; 'Lorna.Day@kent.gov.uk'

Subject: Proposed changes to parking restrictions - outcome of informal consultation

Dear Edenbridge Councillors

Earlier this year I carried out informal consultation on parking restriction changes in your wards – the locations were;

Hilders Lane / Ashcombe Drive
Hillcrest Road
Main Road & Brownings
Mill Hill (near Fairfield Close)
Mill Hill, Ashbys Close, Victoria Road & Waterlakes

I've attached summaries of each consultation and the current (or revised) plan. The summaries include a recommendation on how to proceed (or not) at each location.

Can I have your views on these - are you happy with the recommendations?

I am looking to take these as part of a package of 25 locations to formal consultation in the next month or so.

Andy Bracey AMIHE Senior Engineer, Traffic & Parking

01732 227000

Sevenoaks District Council Argyle Road Sevenoaks Kent TN13 1HG

andy.bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk www.sevenoaks.gov.uk

Andy Bracey

From: Jill Davison

Sent: 27 June 2014 10:44 **To:** Andy Bracey

To: Andy Bracey
Cc: Clir Davison, Jill; Clir Davison, Richard; Clir Scholey, John; Clir Orridge, Robert; Clir

Hogarth, Roddy; Steven.Noad@kent.gov.uk; Gary Connor; Lorna.Day@kent.gov.uk

Subject: Re: Proposed changes to parking restrictions - outcome of informal consultation

These look reasonable to me Jill

On 27 Jun 2014, at 09:02, Andy Bracey < Andy.Bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear Edenbridge Councillors

Earlier this year I carried out informal consultation on parking restriction changes in your wards – the locations were;

Hilders Lane / Ashcombe Drive
Hillcrest Road
Main Road & Brownings
Mill Hill (near Fairfield Close)
Mill Hill, Ashbys Close, Victoria Road & Waterlakes

I've attached summaries of each consultation and the current (or revised) plan. The summaries include a recommendation on how to proceed (or not) at each location.

Can I have your views on these - are you happy with the recommendations?

I am looking to take these as part of a package of 25 locations to formal consultation in the next month or so.

Andy Bracey AMIHE Senior Engineer, Traffic & Parking

01732 227000

Sevenoaks District Council Argyle Road Sevenoaks Kent TN13 1HG

andy.bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk www.sevenoaks.gov.uk

- <19 Edenbridge Hilders Lane & Ashcombe Drive with plan.pdf>
- <20 Edenbridge Hillcrest Road with plan.pdf>
- <21 Edenbridge Main Road & Brownings with plan.pdf>
- <22 Edenbridge Mill Hill (near Fairfield Close) with plan.pdf>

Andy Bracey

From:

Lindsey Eaton lindsey@edenbridgetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

02 December 2014 11:10

To:

Parking & Amenity

Subject:

2013 TRO Amendment 2

Hi Andy,

Edenbridge Town Councillors have discussed the proposed waiting restrictions for Edenbridge and were extremely disappointed that their opinions from the earlier consultations had not been taken into account. They wish to make the following comments.

Hilders Lane & Ashcombe Drive - no objections to the proposal.

Hillcrest Road – don't want the proposed restrictions on the north side of the road, but have no objection to the yellow lines on the south side.

Main Road & Brownings – only want the restrictions on the west side to be long enough to protect access to The Stables and Firs Lodge but no further south; no objection to the yellow lines in the Brownings.

Ashbys Close, Waterlakes & Victoria Road – strongly object to all the restrictions, apart from the statutory minimum on the corners.

Mill Hill & Fairfield Close - no comment.

Kind regards,

Lindsey

01732 865368 Edenbridge Town Council, Doggetts Barn, 72a High Street, Edenbridge, Kent TN8 5AR

lindsey@edenbridgetowncouncil.gov.uk

This email may contain privileged/confidential information.

It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed.

If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy, deliver or disclose the content of this message to anyone. In such case please destroy/delete the message immediately and notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Edenbridge Town Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by the Council. All email communications sent to or from Edenbridge Town Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.